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December 28, 2023 
 
William Sauriol 
SCR Environmental Manager 
WSDOT South Central Region 
2809 Rudkin Road 
Union Gap, WA 98903 
 
Kelsey Cogar 
SCR Environmental Coordinator 
WSDOT South Central Region 
2809 Rudkin Road 
Union Gap, WA 98903 
 
RE: I-90 WSDOT Wilson Creek Bridge Application (PAU-23-00001) – Deemed Complete  
 
Parcel # ‘s: N/A 

  
Dear William Sauriol & Kelsey Cogar, 
 
Kittitas County Community Development Services received a Public Agency & Utility Exception request on 
December 7, 2023, to repair and rehabilitate the existing westbound bridge and eastbound bridge over Wilson 
Creek on Interstate-90 near Ellensburg, WA. To perform the work needed, WSDOT will install a temporary 
bridge spanning Wilson Creek between the existing bridges to shift traffic onto a median detour and around the 
work zone. The subject property is zoned I-90 ROW. The subject properties land use is Urban. The subject 
property is located 0.36 miles prior to eastbound exit 109 for Ellensburg at Canyon Road near Ellensburg, WA. 
Your application has been determined complete as of December 28, 2023. 
 
Continued processing of your application will include, but is not limited to, the following actions: 
 

1. A Notice of Application will be published in the newspaper and sent to all adjoining property owners, 
governmental agencies, and interested persons. This includes a 15-day comment period. 

2. Consideration of written comments from all adjoining property owners, governmental agencies, and 
interested persons. 

3. A decision will be issued based upon comments received, and the proposal’s consistency with Kittitas 
County Code 17A.01.060(1)(c), along with any other applicable codes and statutes.  

 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached by e-mail at bradley.gasawski@co.kittitas.wa.us  
or phone at 509-962-7539. 
  
Sincerely, 
Bradley Gasawski 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 

cc:      via email 
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